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Date: March 16, 2020

To: Property Owners in Town of Harmony.

Dear Property Owners,

Attached to this letter is the “WI DOR’s prescribed letter” requesting to view your property.  Due to the recent concerns about social contact we have been advised to limit the majority of our viewings to the exterior of the properties unless the property owners request an interior viewing.  

Please contact our office if you desire an interior viewing of your property and we will schedule the viewing at a mutually convenient time.

This change in procedures will not affect your ability to review or appeal the 2020 assessment of your property.


Best Regards,
John T. Pounder – Assessor, Town of Harmony


Please do not be concerned if our vehicle stops near your house as we may be updating photos or verifying exterior information on your property.   Our vehicle is a Burgundy (red) Jeep Wrangler 4 door, Wisconsin license plate # 768 YMH. 



